Mayor and Council City of New Westminster 511 Royal Avenue New Westminster, BC V3L 1H9

E: Proposed Heritage Revitalization Agreement for 102 Seventh Avenue

Dear Mayor, Council and City Staff,

I am a resident of Glenbrook in New Westminster.

I am writing in support of the proposed heritage revitalization of the Maddock House, subdivision of the property and addition of a duplex.

As a resident of New Westminster for several years I have found that many residents of our city have been priced out due to low supply and high demand for living within our city. Densification of neighbourhoods while maintaining the heritage and character of our city is something that I am a strong supporter of.

I think the Maddock house is a unique building that should be saved.

Thank you,

Gurpreet Seehra Eighth Avenue New Westminster, BC, V3L 0E8